
                                     
 

Latymer All Saints CE Primary School     
41 Hydethorpe Avenue, Edmonton, London, N9 9RS 
Telephone: 020 8807 2679                                                                                                                           
Email: office@latymerallsaints.enfield.sch.uk    
Website: www.latymerallsaints.enfield.sch.uk                                                                  
 
Headteacher: Katy Brennan  
 
21st July 2023 
 

School Newsletter 
A message from the Headteacher 

This week we say goodbye to our wonderful, talented, kind and funny year 6 children! They 
all have an enormous amount of potential and with hard work and focus they are destined for 
greatness. Everyone at Latymer All Saints looks forward to hearing of their achievements in 
years to come and we all send them on their way with our love and very best wishes. 
 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Burt, Mrs Johnson, Miss Bacchus and Miss Lee. I’d like to 
thank them all for their hard work and dedication and wish them every success and 
happiness as they move forward.  
 
This year has been challenging in many respects but as a community we have again come 
through it and can be proud of what we have achieved. I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank staff, governors, parents and above all children for their contributions to our school. It 
is my absolute priviledge to continue to serve as your Headteacher. 
 
I wish you all a fastastic summer break and look forward to seeing you in September. Term 
dates for the academic year 2023/24 are at the bottom of this newsletter. 
 

Words of Encouragement 
The words of encouragement this week are from the beautiful Irish blessing used by Rev. 
Roxane at the end of the Year 6 Graduation ceremony; 

 

May the road rise up to meet you. 

May the wind be always at your back. 

May the sun shine warm upon your face; 

the rains fall soft upon your fields and until we meet again, 

May God hold you in the palm of His hand. 
 
 

Music week 

 Music Week – That’s So Disney!  
Music Week, this year, went off with a BANG! Our marvelous and very talented children at 

Latymer All Saints took part in various musical activities throughout the week, which included 

the Latymer’s Got Musical Talent shows, where they wowed us with their musical gifts and 

talents! They put on sensational year group performances during our special achievement 

assembly. The choir left shoppers in awe and wanting more during their amazing performance in 

Edmonton Green Shopping Centre. They watched different concerts, delivered by various 

visiting guests and artist. They really had a blast, whilst also managing to raise approximately 

£1980 for resources and musical provision in our school! Sensational!! 

It would not have been possible without your continued love and support so thank you!   
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Music Week Quiz Winner: Saathvigan Kanagalingam 4B  

Remote control drone helicopter   

Winner of Sponsorship – Myah Nelson 2B (Raised £195)  

Bluetooth speaker with lights  

Top 10 Awesome Fundraisers:  Myah 2B, Farisha 3B, Amara 1B, Sheena 6Y, Israel 2B, 

Mordecai 3Y, Hannah 2Y, Jayden RY, Stephan RR, and Yvette 3B  

 
 

Achievements outside school 
 

 

http://www.latymerallsaints.enfield.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/06/BIG-LOTTERY-FUND-LOGO.jpg


                                     
 

Congratulations to Mehmet Aras Akbulut from5Yellow. He has won the managers player of 
the year for his football club (Enfield Youth FC)and sportsmanship award. Well done 
Mehemet! 

Planting 

On Tuesday 18th July 2023, Reception planted 
parsnips with Sandra Johnson. 

     
Children learned about the soil and how they would need to prepare it 
for planting. 

      
They used trowels to do some weeding. 

 
Then they planted the parsnip seeds and 

the soil was watered.  
Reception will harvest their parsnips in the Autumn term when they are 
in year 1. 
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School games award 
 

We are delighted to announce that we won our school games gold award! Well done 
everyone and special thanks to Mrs Smitten for all of her hard work towards this! 
 

School supporters information 

 
Many thanks to the above local businesses who supported our Summer Fun day.  
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Community information 
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

 

If you have any queries about information in the newsletter please do not hesitate to contact 
school via the office or to ask one of the staff team in the playground at the beginning and end 
of the day. 
Many thanks for your continuing support. 
Best wishes 
Katy Brennan 
Head teacher 

In our school we love deeply, respecting everyone and treating them with dignity; 
we aspire with confidence, working hard and embracing challenge and 

we serve God and the community, following the example of Jesus, to create a better world. 
Ephesians 5:2 (NLT) 

“Live a life of  love, following the example of Christ. He loved us and offered himself as a sacrifice for us” 
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